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October 12, 18 

Harvest Festival  
On Wednesday we had our whole school Harvest Festival. Each 
class performed their parts brilliantly, and the children all sang 
beautifully – well done everyone! 

Thank you to all who attended on the day. From the collection we 
raised £50, which will be donated to the British Red Cross.  

Forest School for Class 3 
This week it was Class 3’s turn for Forest School, exploring 
outdoors and taking part in different educational activities.  

The children learnt how to put up tents, tie knots securely and 
even cooked marshmallows. 

Please note there is NO Forest School next week  

The next Forest School dates are: 

30th October – Class 2 

6th November – Class 1 

13th November – Class 3 

Awards 

Learning Leaves 

Reception – Alys 
Yr 1 – Lottie 
Yr 2 – Sophie 
Yr 3 – Talia 
Yr 4 – Ruby 
Yr 5 – Louis 
Yr 6 – Morgan 

House Points 

Class – 2 
House – Lowman 
Champion – Anastasia 

Reading Raffle 

Darcey 
Ellie 
Lily 

Reading Certificate 
Louie 

Music tuition 
If you are interested in your child 
learning to play an instrument, then 
please ask for more information at the 
office.  

Drumming with Ella Partridge 

Piano & Keyboard with Mandy Grant 

Uniform notice 

Please ensure that all of your child's uniform is named, as a lot of 
uniform has already been lost. The lost property box is located on 
the shelf in the hall if you are missing any items.  
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Diary Dates 

29th October  
Tempest Photographs 
Swimming – Class 2 & 3  

1st November  
Class 3 WW1 Visit  at Tiverton 
Museum 

Multipurpose area 

The children have been enjoying our new multipurpose area this 
week, which contains sections of sand, gravel and artificial grass.  

The new area has been aptly named ‘The Beach’ by the children, 
and we hope they continue to enjoy using it to learn and play.  

PTFA News 
Christmas Fair 

The Christmas fair has the provisional date set for the Friday 7th 
December after school. 

If you have any ideas for stalls, know anyone that would like have a 
stall or if you are willing to run a stall please let us know. We will be 
having a planning meeting at school, 3.45pm on Thursday 1st Nov 
to formally make a plan for the event. We would welcome any new 
ideas or suggestions. 

School Disco 

Some of the older children are planning to run a school disco on 
Friday 2nd November. 

We are appealing for some Disco equipment like lights etc. If you 
have some or know anyone that might have some equipment we 
could use that would be really helpful. 

Many thanks 
Liz Heywood & Ellie Denno 

Next week 
W/B Mon 15 October 2018 

Monday 
PE for Class 1 

Tuesday 
Farmwise Event 

Wednesday  
Reception Parents join for lunch 
Multisport Festival – Y1 & Y2 
Homework & Chess Clubs 
Piano and Keyboard lessons 
Collective Worship – 3pm 
Messy Church – 3:30pm 

Thursday 
PE for Class 2 

Friday 
Break up for Half Term 

Mindfulness 

“Paradise is not a place, it is a state 
of consciousness” - Sri Chinmoy 


